
I support HB 2844. I am a beaver believer. Dam Right.  Our state animal should not be classified as a rodent.  Beavers need to be 
managed by the Wildlife Commission.  Keeping cattle out of desert streams and bringing back beaver restores the desert.  I have 
been on many volunteer trips restoring desert streams and see the amazing results of bringing beaver back.
Thank you 
Fredrick Sawyer


